

Hello parents,

Here we are half way through the half term already! Pupils feel settled into the swing of things and we are really enjoying teaching them this term's curriculum. A reminder that you can see what your children are learning on the website <u>HERE</u>.

Parent feedback forums this week

Thank you to all the parents who came for coffee mornings on Tuesday and Wednesday or on Wednesday afternoon. We were delighted to see so many of you and were glad to be able to address some misunderstandings and hear your views on what we can do keep on improving. You can see the slides we shared in the session HERE. Please do continue to share any questions or concerns via parents@kingsolomonacademy.org or by calling in to either reception to book an appointment. We will keep you updated over the coming weeks on our progress with Crompton Street and on any further edits we make to the start and end of the day.

Home Learning Workshops and Dinners

Thank you to all the parents who have attended and brought delicious foods to share with the rest of the community.

If you have not yet been to your child's dinner, please check the date HERE.

A reminder that we are in the process of trying to help parents be better connected with other families in your child's class. You can do this through reaching out to your Class Rep. Their names are listed <u>HERE</u>. Ask your child's teacher if you're not sure who your rep is and they can introduce you!

Class roles and responsibilities

Pupils in classes from Year 1 to Year 6 have submitted applications for class responsibilities and we are delighted to have been able to select such a strong team of leaders across the school. Every class has:

- A School Councillor (Year 1-Year 4), called a School Leader in Year 5 and Year 6;
- A Class Ambassador;
- Two Reading Ambassadors;
- A range of other roles agreed between pupils and class teachers

Do ask your children and celebrate them if they have been selected - it's a great honour! You can see photos of these leaders <u>HERE</u>.

Year 2 trips to the Tower of London

Despite being rained off on Tuesday, we were able to reschedule our Wednesday and Thursday groups to talk half of Loughborough each day so everyone could still attend. We had a great time: you can read more about what we learnt and see some pictures HERE.



Year 1 Dinosaur Day

We had a life-sized dinosaur come to visit the YYS on Thursday! See some pictures of Ms. Hart nearly getting eaten by it <u>HERE</u>!

Gardening Glory!

We are proud to have won two awards at the London Children's Flower Society in the summer and our certificates have just come through! A big shout out to Sophia and Alix, our amazing gardeners, for helping us achieve a great school garden. We're going to gold next year!





Admissions

Whilst we are now full in Nursery and in Year 4 upwards with significant waiting lists in each year group, we do have some spaces available for children in Reception to Year 3. If you have any younger children or have friends who might like to join the KSA family, please contact Ms. Francis on c.francis@kingsolomonacademy.org or call her on 020 7641 4122.

All best wishes for the week ahead,

Ms. Humphreys and Ms. Deeks